
New Hartford’s two water tanks, located on MDC property adjacent to the Greenwoods 
Industrial Park, provide an immediate water reserve and the necessary pressure to deliver 
water to customers. 
 
The tanks are subject to routine inspection each five years. One tank is currently over-due for 
inspection and the second tank is due in 2020.  The average inspection cost is estimated at 
$5,000 per tank. As a result of the two most recent inspections, despite receiving generally 
“good” ratings, these tanks have outstanding recommendations for repairs in excess of $33,465 
dollars as of 2016.  The WPCA has not been able to fund the repairs from its operating budget. 
Sections K 9 and K10 contain the most recent inspection reports. 


